BBALTIMORE

MEMORANDUM
TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Sccretary
FROM: Brenda McKenzie, President and CEQ M
DATE: July 15,2013

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 13-0246
Planned Unit Development - Designation - Whitehall Cotton Mill

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on Council
Bill 13-0246 - Planned Unit Development - Designation - Whitehall Cotton Mill. The BDC
supports this Bill which calls for the Whitehall Cotton Mill located at 3300 Clipper Mill Road to
be designated an Industrial Planned Unit Development.

The proposed additions of mixed use, historic renovations will serve as a catalyst for new
development and capital investment. This along with new businesses coming to an underutilized
site creates more jobs within the community. BDC request favorable consideration is given by

the City Council.
cc: Kaliope Parthemos
Angela Gibson
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